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30th June 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer  

Issue 10 

Stars of the week: 
Wrens: Jack N, for 

a fantastic attitude 
toward his learning. 

Owls: Madden, for 
fantastic effort in 
her work and great 

behaviour. 
Skylarks: Toby, for 

working really hard 
in English 
Kestrels: Harry for 

working hard and 
producing good 

work.  
 
Writer of the 

week: 
Wrens: Alice 

Owls: Dexter 
Skylarks: Taylor 

Kestrels: Rosebud 
 

This week’s 
Worship theme: 

PRIDE 

Sports Day  

The British weather was not our friend this week and we were forced to 

cancel sports day. Unfortunately our back up date has become our 

whole school trip day. Next year we will be better prepared with a few 

back up dates, so carry on with that sprint training! 

BeWILDerwood 

Monday 3rd July is our whole school trip to BeWILDerwood funded by 

Friends. The children do not need to wear school uniform but will need 

to wear a school jumper. We ask that they wear suitable clothing and 

footwear for an outside adventure. The children will need a packed 

lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or sweets) and a water bottle in a 

backpack they can carry themselves. If hot they will need a hat and 

sun cream applied and if it is raining they will need a waterproof coat. 

Summer Fair.  
On Saturday 8th July from 12-4pm the Summer Fair will take place. 

There will be lots of stalls and activities for you and your children to 

enjoy. The friends are looking for donations of bottles of wine and 

spirits for the wine or water game and the tombola stall.  

Each class has been asked to donate raffle prizes;  

Wrens-gardening items, 

Owls- pamper items, 

Skylarks- tombola, 

Kestrels- gifts for men. 

If you have any of these items they would be gratefully received in 

school all next week and all day Friday 7th July. Raffle tickets need to 

be in on Monday 3rd July (with any unsold returned). Any cake 

donations for the cake stall are welcomed on Friday or on the Saturday 

morning of fair. 

Thank you so much to those of you that have donated items for the 

stalls and your time to run them. This is set to be a great event so 

please ensure you bring the whole family along to support your school.  

Leavers’ 

assembly.  
On Friday 7th July 

from 2.30pm we 

will be having a 

service in the 

church to say 

goodbye to our Year 

6 children. We hope 

that you can join us.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 Let every light shine 
 

Let every light shine 

Gooderstone Gatherings.  
Thank you to all those parents that came and supported us at Skylarks’ Gathering on Tuesday. 

It was great to see so many of you enjoy the activities with your children. The feedback was all 

very positive and we are looking forward to our next one.  

 
 

 

 

 

Our final Gathering this academic year is Kestrels’ on Tuesday 4h July it will start at 9am in 

the hall. Mrs Knee has lots of exciting things lined up so we hope to see lots of you there.  

 Dates for you diary 

Monday 3rd June: Whole school trip to BeWILDerwood.   

Tuesday 4th July: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering.  

Friday 7th July: Leavers assembly 2.30pm at the church. 

Saturday 8th July: Summer fair  

Monday 10th July to Thursday 20th July: Transition weeks. 

Friday 21st July: Last day of term.  

 


